
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 
Many thanks to all those who attended this fabulous afternoon at school, or indeed those who donated 
their time to help or cakes to sell. There were many more people than in previous years and we 
managed to raise £602.17. Thank you to everyone for this fantastic amount. 
 
Harvest 
Thank you for all the produce that was brought in yesterday for our 
Harvest appeal. Thank you also to all the Friends of Pegswood who came 

into school yesterday 
afternoon and along 
with Year 4 helped 
create Harvest hampers to distribute later on today 
around the village. Thank you to our local Co-op who 
very kindly donated reusable bags to distribute the 
food in. 
 
 

Healthy Living Week 
We have had a great week being fit and healthy this 
week. Monday’s fitness day was energetic and 
sweaty! A big thank you to Mr Walker who led the 

fitness sessions over the day with each class. Other activities during the week have included healthy 
sandwich making and tasting, designing healthy posters and sorting activities in Nursery to determine 
what healthy snacks are and what are not so healthy!  
 
Relocation of Garage 
Lane End Garage is relocating from its current position in Pegswood to the old petrol station (many 
years ago) near to school. Upon relocating there on Monday 8th October, the area around and outside of 
the actual garage will be much busier and so parking there when coming to drop off and collect children 
will no longer be possible. Although a little further away, we have always been given permission for 
parents / carers to use the Pegswood Community Hub car park in the mornings and afternoons. We will 
speak to the children in school, but please will you also chat with your children about the need to be 
aware of possible increased traffic around the garage area accessing the road. Many thanks.  
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Diary Dates 
Friday 12th October Friends Bingo Evening 
Monday 22nd October   Parents’ Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Wednesday 24th October Parents’ Evening (3.30pm-6.30pm) 
Friday 26th October   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for half term – 3.15pm 
 
Monday 5th November School opens after half term 

Sale of Poppies 
Saturday 11th November  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 16th November Children in Need 
Wednesday 21st November Bookshop 
Friday 30th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents & 

community (9.30am) 
Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 

Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Friday 21st December   House non-uniform day 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 
 


